
From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 25 September 2014 

11.1 

To: Planning 
Cc garden macqueen 
Subject: The Co-operative Dud, 72-74 Parkway, NW1 7A15, Application ref 2014/5826/A 

For the attention o f  Matthias Gm 

Dear Matthias, 

We are writ ing on behalf o f  the Ctainden Town CAAC. 

We strongly protest about this application. 

To begin with, the fascia and projecting sign 
application. which we only received yesterda 
your decision. 

aSt-c arty up and in place. Have you aReady approved 
Our Our C A A C  has the right to comment betbre you make 

We do not object to the design o f  the fascia but we do strongly object to its v i ru lent  colour. We appreciate 
that green is the Co-op's colour but this green is very loud ancl dominant - especially as it stands ont in an 
historic, street incur  Conservation Ama. It is also visible from Albert Street. 

Central Camden Town is a Conservation Area and should be treated as one. This would not be allowed in 
Hampstead. 

Please let us know what you intend to do. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macgucen & Mattyaret R . 
Co-Chairs o f  due (_atttctett iowa(DAC 

31 Oval Road, 
London N W  I TEA 


